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The Miami Police Department is asking for your help in identifying the pictured 

subjects and/or vehicle reference Theft to an Unmarked Police Rental Vehicle. The 

incident occurred Friday, July 22, 2016 in the 5000 Block of Biscayne Blvd (Upper 

Eastside).  The pictured subjects attempted to use credit cards stolen from the police 

vehicle at Target (3200 N Federal Highway, Ft Lauderdale, FL).  The subjects were 

seen leaving the area in a 2013-2016 Infiniti JX SUV. 
 

         

 

Anyone having information on the above subject is requested to contact the  

Miami Police Burglary Unit at (305) 603-6030. 

 

 

 

 

       


